CITY OF BETHLEHEM

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

SUBJECT:
Ordinance Amending Article 1731 – Inspections 

TO:

Cynthia H. Biedenkopf, City Clerk

FROM:
John F. Spirk, Jr., Esq., City Solicitor

DATE:
October 28, 2010


Attached is a proposed ordinance to amend Article 1731 of the Codified Ordinances entitled Inspections.

Please place this matter on City Council’s agenda for review and appropriate action.

JFS,JR:csb

Copies To:
John B. Callahan, Mayor



Tony Hanna, Director of Community and Economic Development

Michael Palos, Chief Housing Inspector







By:






